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www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk  
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School Mass               

Thank you to Mrs Newell, 

and the children of                      

Class N2 for their                    

Mass last week about 

Homes & Families. 

Dear God,                                         

We thank you for all you 

have given us—a lovely 

world, a happy home, and  

a good family.                                 

Make us always thankful                              

for your gifts.                                         

Amen.                         

Please come and                

celebrate Mass this                       

Thursday 17th October.                                

Mass will be led by Class A2 

& Year 5 will attend. 

Remember                                   

Switch off mobile phones.                                 

Before Mass talk to God.               

During Mass let God                       

talk to you.                                         

After Mass talk to your    

friends outside the hall. 

Photographer:                                            

After half term the                              

photographer will be in                    

school on                                         

TUESDAY 29th OCTOBER                                                 

The pupils will have                          

individual & sibling                              

photographs taken.                      

Please ensure your child                   

attends school looking                

super smart. Remember, no     

jewellery and  correct              

hairstyles. 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

“Parents, Teach 

your children to 

pray. Pray with 

them. Prayer 

strengthens   

family life.” 

Pope           

Francis 

REMINDER 

Supplementary Forms                         

Reception: September 2020 

If your child was born                  

between                                                 

1st September 2015 &                       

31st August 2016                             

supplementary forms are 

available from the                              

school office.                                                 

All forms must be returned to 

the school office by                                 

15th January 2020.                                                     

Late applicants are placed                    

further down the list. 

 This Week—Parents Evening 

Miss Harris and the class                 

teachers are looking                                                                               

forward to seeing you on                 

Tuesday and Thursday evenings 

for Parents Evenings. Please make 

every effort to attend this                   

important meeting to discuss the 

attainment & progress of your 

child/ children. Arrive a few 

minutes early to look at your 

child’s/ children’s books  before 

your discussion with the teacher.                                                                                      

During parents evening make sure 

your children are with you                                 

at all times. Do not let them run 

around outside as the gate is open 

and there is no one to                             

look after them.  

 Year 6 Secondary Schools                           

Online Applications  

Parents/Guardians, you  have just 

over a week to  submit your                 

secondary online application forms. 

Please check it carefully before                       

submitting. Remember to submit 

any Catholic supplementary forms 

to each school by their closing date. 

If you need any help, please 

come in to school for our online 

help session this  Thursday, 

17th October at 8.30am.  

 

Black History Celebration                        

Come to school this Thursday,  

dressed in your traditional  

clothing. We are celebrating the 

diversity of cultures                                

in our school.                                          

£1 donation please                                                
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Black History Week 

Tuesday 15th October                             

Parent’s Evening                                          

Thursday 17th October                            

Year 6: Secondary online                            

application - Help Session 8.30am.      

Mass led by Class A2                             

Black History Celebration                        

(Come to school dressed in your              

traditional clothing)                                                  

Parent’s Evening                                       

Monday 28th October                               

Flu Immunisation                                      

Reception—Year 6 

Tuesday 29th October                              

Photographer on site                                     

Individual & sibling photographs 

Friday 1st November                                   

All Saints Day:                                        

Whole school Mass in church                       

led by Class I2 

 

St.                         

Mary  

   

    
Monday: Football Club:                             

3.45pm—4.45pm                           

Choir: Ms McAleer:                       

3.45pm—4.45pm                               

Tuesday: Gym Club                  

3.45pm—4.45pm                                    

Wednesday                                             

Football (Boys): Mr Bobby 

3.30pm-4.30pm                                                                                                                                               

Thursday: Football (Girls)              

Mr Bobby 3.45pm—4.30pm                                       

Year 1 Multisports                  

3.45pm—4.45pm                                        

Friday: Year 2                                

Multisports 3.45pm—4.45pm                                                                        

Violin Lessons:                         

3.45pm—4.45pm                             

Reminder:                                            

Pupils are not allowed to leave 

school premises before or during 

any after school activity &              

siblings must be collected at the 

usual time of 3.30pm as we have 

no provision for them.                                   

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
30 50 80 

St. 

Claire  
70 30  100 

St. 

Mary 
60 100 160 

St.  

Joseph 

20 60  80 

Nursery Tiara  Heavenson  

F1 Tamilore  Elizabeth  

F2 Melanie  Lilly-Mae 

R1 Ninosare  Rhys  

R2 samuel  Divine  

 A1 Joshua  Lexie  

A2 Ronal  Motolani  

N1 Joanne  Isha  

N2 Sophia  Favour An 

C1 Ocean  Stephen  

C2 Ite  Amelia  

I1 Serena  Thomas  

I2 Deborah  Abisoye  

S1 Dillon  Rebecca  

S2 Orobosa  Gianni  

Benedict  Nursery  

Fiyin  F1  

Ire  F2  

Caitlyn  R1  

Mabel  R2  

Aniya  A1  

Sorochukwu  A2  

Neavaeh  N1  

Michaella  N2  

Taliah  C1  

Georgia  C2  

Zahraphina  I1  

Messie  I2  

Elizabeth E S1  

Audrey  S2  

  

Monday 6th January 2020 

Monday 1st June                      

2020 

 

 

                                    

Monday 21st  October—                                   

Friday 25th October                

School Reopens on                                  

Monday 28th October 

Playground 

Prize Winners  

Gina                      

Class I1 

 

 

Serena                

Class I1 

 

 

Abdul                      

Class I2 

 

 


